
From: Melinda Curtis
To: WHDPRAComments
Subject: FMLA: Proposed Forms Revision
Date: Monday, August 12, 2019 8:47:00 AM

Hi,
After reviewing the proposed revisions to the FMLA forms, I wanted to share that I think the
WHD has done an excellent job with the changes. The forms seem much easier to understand
and complete for everyone. Thank you for taking the time to review and revise them!
 
Sincerely,
Melinda Curtis, SHRM-SCP  
Human Resources Manager
 
Reagent Chemical & Research, Inc.
115 Highway 202
Ringoes, NJ 08551
mcurtis@reagentchemical.com
Ph. 908.968.3958 Fax 908.284.2113

 
This e-mail message and any attachments originated from Reagent Chemical & Research, Inc.
It may contain proprietary, confidential or privileged information. The recipient should check
this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. The company accepts no liability
for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email. If you are not the intended
recipient or any agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you have received
this message and any attachments in error. Any review, dissemination, distribution or copying
of this message and attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail message or by
telephone, and delete the original message and attachments from your e-mail system and/or
computer database. Thank you.
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